
Vigil of Prayer for Peace - August 6-9, 2022

The idea of the continuous vigil in remembrance of the bombing of
Hiroshima and Nagasaki was born in the context of the Community
of Sant’Egidio in New York City. The vigil became an actual
possibility through the contribution and collaborations with friends
and partners. We are thankful to Community of Sant’Egidio of
Sant’Egidio worldwide (here) that has been committed to peace for
years and especially after the Prayer for Peace in Assisi that has
been continued each year since (here);

The Our Saviour Parish (here)
The Catholic Workers (here)
Pax Christi New York State (here)
The Focolare Movement (here)
The Catholic Peacebuilding Network (here)
The Church of the Epiphany (here)
The St. Ignatius Loyola parish (here)
Young Adult Ministry (here) of the Archdiocese of New York
Catholic Charities Junior Board (here)

https://www.santegidio.org/
https://preghieraperlapace.santegidio.org/
https://oursaviournyc.org/
https://www.catholicworker.org/
https://m.facebook.com/Pax-Christi-New-York-State-100663832260872
https://www.focolare.us/
https://cpn.nd.edu/
https://epiphanychurch.nyc/
https://ignatius.nyc/
https://archny.org/ministries-and-offices/young-adult-outreach/
https://www.catholiccharitiesnyvolunteer.org/what-is-junior-board

